
6th graders      

dissected    

chicken legs to 

help learn about 

body structure 

and systems.  

They will soon be 

dissecting frogs! 

In January, ROMS also completed a climate and culture 
survey to help determine strengths and weaknesses 

that we need to address.  The Lead Team will be      
digging into that data in the coming month, updating 

building goals, and determining next steps in our      
ongoing process to improve the learning environment 

of our students. 

ROMS School Beyond School 

students went on a bowling 

outing with our ROHS     

Bowling Team.  Our students 

enjoyed the experience and tips 

they received from their high 

school mentors.  It sounds 

like some of our high 

school students saw some 

bowling potential in our 

upcoming bowlers! 



ROMS kicked off a Week of Kindness with visits from 
Board President, Mark Johnson, Red Oak Police            

Department, Fire Department & EMTs.  Unfortunately, 
some of them got called out while they were with us and 

were not able to be in the picture.  We enjoyed having 
special guests to meet and greet us every morning of the 

week, however, and hope the kindness was passed 
along!  A very big thank you to our Student Council and 
their sponsors, Mrs. Rea and Mrs. Confer, for helping us 

remember how much kindness matters!  (Due to 
timing, we only have pictures from the first day in 

the  newsletter.  Please see our Facebook page 
for pictures from the rest of the week!) 


